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Subject: 	 SPREP analysis of and comments on consultants report 
on Mobilising Climate Change Funding in the Pacific 
Islands Region 

Further to SPREP circulars 101102 dated 23 December 2010 and 10/93 
dated 20 October 2010 I am circulating an analysis paper on the 
consultants report on Mobilising Climate Change Funding in the Pacific 
Islands Region in light of comments received from stakeholders. The 
consultants report has been amended with those comments where 
applicable and is also attached to this circular. This analysis paper will be 
discussed at the Pacific Climate Change Roundtable in Niue in March 
2011. 

I would again wish to thank those who submitted their views for their 
helpful comments and guidance on this consultants report. 

Yours sincerely, 

~~~ 

Director 

OSIer 

Attachments: 1. Summary analysis by the SPREP Director 
2. Revised consultants report with comments inserted 
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